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By way of email only:  
 
 
Dear  
 
Official Information Act request:  
 
Further to your letter dated 11 December 2020 made under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
 
Specifically, you requested: 
 

1. The number of RMOs who were employed by the DHB in a less than 1.0FTE 
position in the past 12 months, broken down into part-time and job-share.  

2020 Jan 18  
Feb 21  
Mar 20  
Apr 19  
May 19  
Jun 22  
Jul 23  
Aug 25  
Sep 26  
Oct 25  
Nov 25  
Dec 28 

 
Please note limitations within the Waikato DHB systems mean we are unable to 
specify job-share data. 
 

2. The number of established positions with less than 1.0FTE in the DHB as of 1 
December 2020.   

All RMO positions at Waikato DHB are established as 1.0FTE 

3. Where RMOs under the RDA MECA sit on each step of each salary scale within 
the agreement as of 1 December 2020. For the sake of clarity, this is the 
Registrars, House Officers, and all Dental urban and non-urban scales. 
 



Grade Step Total 
Dental House Surgeon 1 <5 
  2 <5 
Dental Registrar 3 <5 
  4 <5 
House Surgeon 1 15 
  2 37 
  3 28 
  4 13 
Registrar 1 14 
  2 34 
  3 50 
  4 42 
  5 21 
  6 14 
  7 18 
  8 <5 
  9 <5 
  10 12 
Senior Registrar 5 14 
  6 14 
  7 13 
  8 20 
  9 8 
  10 27 
House Officers and Senior House Officers 1 7 
  2 22 
  3 6 
  4 10 
ED/ICU Registrar  2 <5 
  3 <5 
  4 <5 
  5 <5 
  6 <5 
  8 <5 
  10 <5 
ED/ICU Senior Registrar 6 <5 
  8 <5 
ED/ICU House Officers & Senior  House 
Officers 4 <5 

Please note <5 indicates we have staff on this step level but as there are fewer than 5 in 
accordance with section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act we are withholding the 
information to protect their privacy. 
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of the Ombudsman of the decision 
to withhold information. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudesman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602 

 
Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community understanding 
of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes the proactive publication 

http://www.ombudesman.parliament.nz/


of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after 
they have been released. 
 

I trust this answers your query. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Kate Coley  
Executive Director Organisational Support 
Waikato District Health Board 
 




